The Board of Accountancy hereby gives notice that it has received a petition, filed on February 7, 2006, by Keisha Hall, seeking a variance or waiver of Rule 61H1-28.0052, Florida Administrative Code, to allow for an additional sitting for the FAR section of the CPA examination.

Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Accountancy/MQA, 240 NW 76th Dr., Suite A, Gainesville, Florida 32607, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

For a copy of the petition, contact John Johnson, Division Director, Board of Accountancy, at the above address or by telephone at (352)333-2505.
